
Question on notice 
--------------------------- 
 
Senator WHISH-WILSON: ...I am interested in your reaction and recommendations 
to the Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures. Have you received any 
feedback from the task force or other stakeholders in relation to your 
recommendations? 
 
Mr Day: I have not been directly involved in engaging with the task force. 
 
CHAIR: If you like, you could take it on notice. 
 
 
 
Response to this question on notice 
--------------------------------------------------------- 

Following the public consultation on their recommendations, the Task Force on Climate-related 
Financial Disclosures (TCFD) is not currently discussing this matter externally. As such we have not 
received any formal feedback as yet from the Task Force on our submission. We have however 
briefly looked at some publicly available responses to the consultation. A common theme that seems 
to be present in many of these submissions is the need for further guidance to help companies 
report in line with the TCFD’s recommendations. We aim to provide this guidance through the CDP 
questionnaire and the CDSB Framework to help companies report under the TCFD’s 
recommendations. 

 


